
 

                                30.06.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients, partners, and friends, 
 
Greetings from the heart of Ukraine, a nation of undeterred spirit and enduring 
strength. At Centravis, we strive to mirror these qualities, ensuring our commitment 
to deliver, even in the face of big challenges. Our focus remains firmly on fulfilling our 
obligations.  
 
We are proud to report the additional independent water supply system we 
implemented has proven successful, providing not only for our production needs but 
also for our community. This system has ensured our resilience against any 
uncertainty of the water situation in the Dnipro River. 
 
We understand the significance of our mission and continue to prioritize our 
commitments to you. Our logistics team has been working tirelessly to ensure the 
secure and efficient delivery of our products. Our global sales offices, Financial and 
Administrative Departments, and Customer Support teams are fully operational and 
ready to provide any assistance you might require. 
 
I am also delighted to share that our dedicated team in Nikopol is being strengthened 
by the presence of Andrey Krasyuk, Yuri Atanasov, and myself, as we join them in the 
coming weeks.  
 
Our gratitude extends to each of our clients and partners who continue to trust us 
and recognize our reliability during these times.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and faith in us. 
Glory to Ukraine! 
 
Sincerely, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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